
Ref: GWA/CWA 

Date: Wednesday 27 November 

 

Dear Parent/Carer of STUDENT FORENAME 

JJA Snack Chocolate Factory Trip 

I am delighted to inform you STUDENT FORENAME has been selected to attend the JJA 
Snack Chocolate Factory trip which will take place on Wednesday 4 December to The 
Business Village, Innovation Way, Barnsley, S75 1JL. 
 

The trip will include a tour of the factory, and the STUDENT FORENAME will learn how 
chocolate is made, decorate their own chocolate bar, design their own wrapper, and try 
some interesting flavour combinations - not to mention student forename will get to take their 
own bar home to eat too!  

The ‘JJA Snack’ facility is an initiative by JJA Pack - a global supplier of industrial chocolate- 
handling equipment to the likes of Mondelez and Premier Foods, based in South Yorkshire. 
It has teamed up with long-term partner Siemens to create the advanced, commercially 
viable chocolate manufacturing line, which will give our students hands-on experience with 
the pioneering technologies used to manufacture chocolate bars. 

We will be leaving school by minibus for 08:55am and have a planned return for 12:00 noon 
so students will be back in school for lunch and afternoon lessons. 

Venue 
 

JJA Snack Chocolate Factory Trip 

Date of trip Wednesday 4 December 2024 
Departure time 
 
Arrive Back at 
school 

08:55am 
 
12:00 (noon) 

Please contact the school office in case of emergency 

Payment and Consent 

The cost of the trip is fully funded, however we do still need consent, this can be 
provided via Parentpay no later than Friday 29 November 2024. 

Behaviour 
 
Students are expected to behave in an exemplary manner as ambassadors of the school.  
Should the conduct of a student in the lead up to, or during the visit, be deemed either 
unacceptable or likely to put the health, wellbeing, safety and/or enjoyment of other students 
on the trip at risk, the Principal reserves the right to withdraw that student’s place from the 
visit, or they may be returned home prior to the end of the visit.  All school Policies will be in 
place during the visit. 
 
Please note students are required to wear school uniform. 

If you have any questions or require further information, please contact our career 
coordinator directly gwant@penistone-gs.uk who will be happy to support.  

mailto:gwant@penistone-gs.uk


Kind regards  

Penistone Grammar School  

 


